
 

 

 

 

Hi Junior Trail Blazers Parents, 

 

We have finished up the colors  black and brown these past couple of weeks. They made some black cats and some brown    

squirrels. Those are hanging up in the room.  We also created some Spider webs using marbles and rolling them around in black 

paint. 

We try to use different mediums for the children to explore with while creating their projects such as paint with shaving cream, 

glue sticks, paint brushes , etc..  These also help with their fine motor and assessing how their grip is. Playdough is also a great 

way to work on their fine motor and grips , which will help when they are beginning to  write or draw. It is a great way to 

strengthen their muscles.    

 

Books Read: 

Meow and the Blue Table 

Scat the Cat 

There was an Old Lady Who Swallowed a Bat 

The Itsy Bitsy Spider 

 

We also did a Bat fingerplay and have been singing a couple of Halloween songs. 

Halloween seemed to have crept up fast. Thank you to all who helped out with our party and joined us. The children seemed to 

enjoy it. Pictures should be posted on our shutterfly site. It's a great way to see what is going on during their day. 

Up next : White  



 

 

 

 

Reminders :  

Picture day is Thursday 11/10. Don't forget to bring your forms in or you can give them to us ahead of time. 

Short conferences will be coming up the week of Thanksgiving to discuss how your child is doing in preschool.  Look for a link   

within this email.  

Mrs Claudia and Mrs Tina.  


